
August 22, 1990

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright St.
Corpus Christ~, Texas 78405

25X ,£2547
Dear -Heetar:

I certainly appreciate your generous
contribution of $60 for my campaign for re-
election. Having the support of my friends is
very important to me.

I've asked my campaign staff to keep you posted
on activities around the state. Please give us
a call at (512) 478-8602 if we can be of any
assistance or if you have any questions about
the campaign.

Thanks again, I'm really glad I can count on
you.

Sincerely,

rry Maur
Texas Lan Commissioner

GM:jr

Garry Mauro
Commissioner

General Land Office

P.O. Box 13083
Austin, Texas 78711

(512) 478-8602
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